
Testing Services Fall 2020 Updates and Important Information: 

In an effort to protect the safety of our community during COVID-19, most Bridgewater State University 

courses and services will be offered remotely for Fall 2020. Due to the limited space and requirements 

for safe social distancing, Testing Services will have limited on-campus availability for specific exams. 

Starting in September, we will only be administering CLEP and FAA exams Monday through Wednesday. 

Staff will be working remotely Thursdays and Fridays to answer emails and voicemails.  

To make an appointment for a CLEP or FAA exam, please email testing@bridgew.edu or leave a 

voicemail at 508-531-1780 and someone will return your call within 48 hours.  

Math placement testing will continue to be offered online. If you are a new student, please register for 

a session here: https://bit.ly/bsuplacement  If you are a current, continuing student please follow 

instructions here: https://bit.ly/bsuplacement2020  

English placement testing can be accessed here: https://bit.ly/bsuessay2020  

If you are planning to take the GRE, Praxis, or TOEFL exam, please contact ETS to learn more about 

testing at home: https://www.ets.org/s/cv/gre/at-home/contact/  

If you are planning to take the MTEL exam, Pearson Vue Centers are open. Please click here for a list of 

PV centers and their availability: http://www.mtel.nesinc.com/ 

We are currently suspending the following exams until further notice: PSI, DSST and MAT. 

What you need to know if you schedule an exam at our Testing Center: 

• All exam fees must be paid before your appointment date. Upon scheduling, a staff member will 

ask for payment. 

• Read appointment confirmation email thoroughly as it will have specific instructions for test day 

• Health Survey must be filled out prior to appointment 

• Sign and return any required rules/confidentiality agreements prior to appointment  

• Masks must be worn upon building entry and throughout the entire duration of your exam 

• If you are BSU student, you must bring your connect card to your appointment 

This page will continuously update to reflect new announcements and policies as we navigate the fall 

semester. It is important to note that other services offered in the Academic Achievement Center (such 

as tutoring central, writing studio, math services, academic coaching, etc.,) will continue to be available 

to you, though they will be remote. As a whole, the AAC has spent the last few months exploring 

available technologies, getting feedback from students, and adjusting our practices to bring you a 

positive and safe experience. 

Thank you for your patience, understanding and compliance through this season. If you have any testing 

questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to testing@bridgew.edu.  

-Testing Services Staff 
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